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BANKING ON TOMORROW

The Vermillion Area Community
Foundation (VACF) awards
$2,500 to representatives of the
Main Street Center for The
Tomorrow Project. The Tomorrow
Project’s goal is to make signifi-
cant improvements with an esti-
mated total cost of $200,000 to
the center’s building in phases
through 2014. Pictured are John
Storm and Young Moore, both of
the VACF, Crystal McGuire and
Allen Johnson, representing the
Main Street Center, and Tom
Stogsdill of the VACF.
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Cause of the twin engine
Piper Commanche crash at the
local airport has not been
determined at this time. Mr. &
Mrs. Roster, part owners of the
Lamplighter Motel were here
for a business meeting.
However, the business meeting
was called off when another
member of the corporation was
unable to attend. Mr. & Mrs.
Roster remained in Vermillion
about 45 minutes before they
started back to Colorado. There
was a low ground fog but the
sky was clear and the plane took
off. Shortly after takeoff, the
plane crashed into the wooded
area about a quarter of a mile
west of the end of the runway.
The plane hit a tall elm tree
head on. Both the pilot and his
wife were killed in the accident.

Two special elections will be
held to allow the residents of
the Fairview Common School
district No. 4 and the Burbank
Common School district No. 10
if they wish to close the schools
after July 1, 1970. The State
Commission on Reorganization
met last year and assigned all of
eight common districts and
portions of four others to the
Vermillion Independent School
District. The schools that have
five or more pupils may operate
their own schools if they so
desire. The residents of the
districts will vote to determine
the outcome of the schools.

Mrs. Charles Roegiers,

SESQUICENTENNIAL HIGHLIGHTS

Welcome Wagon Hostess, is
now calling on all new families
in town. Welcome Wagon is
sponsored by many local
businesses and each sponsor
gives a card to be returned by
the newcomers to receive a gift
from the store. Mrs. Roegiers
asks if you know of someone
new to Vermillion, to please give
her a call with their name and
address.

Vermillion and area
community, already one of the
better places to live and raise a
family, will be second to no
place with the passage of the
upcoming bond issue to build
the middle school.

Voters in the two common
school districts went to the polls
Tuesday and indicated they did
not wish their schools closed on
July 1, 1970. Voters in the
Fairview school district # 4
opposed closing 33 to 16.
Voters in Burbank opposed
closing 34 to 9.

The City Manager position is
open and to date there have
been 19 persons who submitted
an application for the position.
The City Council voted to call a
special meeting to discuss the
applications.

Congratulations to the Board
of Education of the Vermillion
School District, to the Citizens
Committee for the middle
school and to all the persons
who worked so hard for the
passage of the school bond
issue. By 1972 the youngsters of
the school district should have
adequate facilities to continue
the learning process which is so

important to them in this
highly competitive age.

The Chimes Café will be
serving the last Lutefisk and
Lefse suppers of the season on
Friday, February 20th. Don’t
Miss It!!!

Taco Town was completely
destroyed by a fire that gutted
the popular college hangout.
The fire started in the utility
store room.

The City has suffered a rash
of burglaries the past week. The
Farmers Elevator lost about
$775.00 worth of office
equipment. Wally’s Apco
Station lost 15 tires when
thieves crawled underneath a
metal storage shed to gain
entrance into the buildings.
Darrel Kruse had a green tool
chest removed from his pickup
when it was parked at the
Prairie. Olson-Richardson Hall
lost $260.00 worth of furniture
on February 18th. An unlocked
car at Stewart Hair Stylists had
stereo tapes taken on Saturday.
Someone broke into the candy
machine and took 6 candy bars
at the Highlander Laundry on
Friday.

The Historical Society is
planning a Historic Homes
Tour. The “Shakespeare
Window” is one of the
highlights at the home of Mr. &
Mrs. Richard L. Bowen.

The City Council met in
regular session and instructed
the City Attorney to draw up a
leash law for cats. A dog leash
law was adopted last year.

The Jo Ellen Shop is quitting

business. Everything is on sale.
You will find 1950 prices on
1970 merchandise. All sales are
final.

At this week’s City Council
meeting the Council voted
against the cat leash law.

Thieves broke into the IGA
store on Monday night and
escaped with about 600 pounds
of meat, cigarettes, a Burroughs
Adding Machine and a Smith
Corona Typewriter.

Providing suitable housing
for the famous Arne B. Larson
Collection of Music will become
a community project with
statewide and nationwide
implication. The Lions Club
will sponsor a special program
featuring Mr. Larson on
Monday at Slagle Auditorium.

An increase of 35% will be
added to the average user’s bill
for water. Sewer rates will be
lowered to 25% of the water
bill. The increase is necessary to
pay off the bonded
indebtedness of $83,400.00 per
year as approved by the voters
for the new water facility plant
$129,000.00 annual capital
improvements, operation, and
maintenance.

The Senior Citizens Center is
open Monday and Friday
afternoons from 1 to 5 p.m. in
the Methodist Church parlors.
Dominoes, pitch, five hundred,
and pinochle are played. More
five hundred players are needed
to fill out a foursome.

Mowing the grass is like
paying bills. Each of them gets
bigger each week.

1000
Meals
Served
Nightly

Advance
Order Meal
Tickets Only

March 23-24 & 30-31, 2012 * Freeman, S.D.

Write: Schmeckfest, Box S, Freeman, SD 57029
Credit card orders at www.schmeckfest.com

COYOTE BASKETBALL
HOME OPENER DAKOTADOME

The classic
musical based on
L. Frank Baum’s

The Wizard
of 0z

presented
nightly at 8 p.m.

Free Displays,
Programs &
Demonstrations

First-ever post-game “Turkey Shot” courtesy of Jones Food Center

Your route back to
your roots.
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South Dakota careers for
out-of-state family and friends.

www.DakotaRoots.com/home

CHECK IT OUT

By Anne Marshall
Vermillion Public Library

LIBRARY ACTIVITIES AND
INFORMATION

Do you like to play board
games or work on jigsaw
puzzles? The November Fun &
Games is scheduled for
Saturday, Nov. 19 from 1-4:00
p-m. in the library Community
Room. This activity is for ages
12 and up. Learn or show
others how to play Bunco, our
newest game.

National Gaming Day,
sponsored by the American
Library Association is set for
Sunday, Nov. 20 from 2-3 p.m.
in the Community Room. Join
us to play Wii games, board
games. card games and have
some snacks. The game is on @
your library!

The Vermillion Public
Library will close early on
Wednesday, Nov. 23 at 5 p.m.
and remain closed on
Thursday, Nov. 24, in honor of
Thanksgiving Day. The library
reopens at 10 a.m. on Friday,
Nov. 25. Materials may be
returned to the book and A/V
drops located on the south side
of the building.

The next fall activity for
upper elementary students is
scheduled for Thursday, Dec. 1.
This program, Origami Yoda
and Darth Paper, runs from
3:45-5 p.m. and includes
activities, crafts, and snacks.

WEEKLY ONLINE BOOK CLUB

The DearReader.com Book
Club offers many selections to
Internet patrons. Each book
runs for five days, Monday
through Friday. Some genres
offer selections every other
week. Check out this service by
registering at the library’s Web
site, http://vpl.sdln.net and
clicking on the book club icon.
The Online Book Club is
asking it’s readers to write and
tell what they enjoy about this
special library service.

Check out the new version
of the On-Line Book Club
home page. If you have any
questions, patrons can contact
the Book Club at
info@dearreader.com or phone
941-373-0700.

The regular features for the
week of Nov. 21 are:

BUSINESS: “6 Secrets to
Startup Success,” by John
Bradbury.

FICTION: “Enough About

Love,” by Herve Le Tellier.

GOOD NEWS: “Promises to
Keep,” by Ann Tatlock.

MYSTERY: “Bones of a
Feather,” by Carolyn Haines.

NON-FICTION: “Cocktail
Hour Under the Tree of
Forgetfulness,” by Alexandra
Fuller.

PRE-PUB: No selection for
this week.

ROMANCE: “The Chase,”
by Erin McCarthy.

SCIENCE FICTION: No
selection for this week.

TEEN: “Between Shades of
Gray,” by Ruta Sepetys.

THRILLER: No selection for
this week.

AUDIO BOOK CLUB: No
selections for this week.

CLASSIC BOOK CLUB for
November: “Paths of Glory,” by
Humphrey Cobb.

NEW ADULT NON-FICTION

Far greater even than the
loss of land or the relentless
coercion to surrender cultural
traditions, the deaths of over
600 children by the spring of
1864 were an unbearable
tragedy. “Beloved Child: A
Dakota Way of Life,” by Diane
Wilson, explores the lives of
several modern Dakota Sioux
people. Each of these humble
but powerful people teaches
children to believe in the
genius and brilliance of the
Dakota culture.

Get connected and start
enjoying the world of
Facebook. You're older and
wiser, and now ready to be
more connected by joining one
of those new “social networks.”
“The Facebook Guide for
People Over 50,” by Paul
McFedries is the book for you.
This guide, written in short,
clear chapters, will show you
how to connect with relatives,
old friends, colleagues, and
classmates.

In June 1992, best friends
Jim Davidson and Mike Price
stood triumphantly atop
Washington State’s Mount
Rainier, celebrating what they
hoped would be the first of
many milestones in their lives
as passionate young
mountaineers. “The Ledge,” by
Jim Davidson and Kevin
Vaughan, tells the story of their
conquest as it gave way to
catastrophe when a cave-in
plunged the climbers into a
glacial crevasse and a pitch-
black, ice-walled hell.

Full-time with

" HVAC Technicians )
and Installers

retirement,
holidays, flexible hours, employee discounts and
health insurance. Experience preferred but will train.

Send resume or call...
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920 Broadway, Yankton, SD 57078  665-9461 ¢ 1-800-491-9461

paid vacations and

MEN Sunday, Nov. 20 at 2 p.m.

and B102.7 - First 25 fans to sink a foul shot at each game will
win a Thanksgiving Turkey.

First 1,000 fans will receive a schedule magnet courtesy of Premier Real Estate.
Wear Red for the Coyotes and call 605.677.5959 for Tickets Today!

Like this page Facebook.com/WearRedCoyotes for updates on Coyote Basketball.

WEAR RED FOR THE

B




